
  

 

P & C Association meets 4th Wednesday of each month.   

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
MT PERRY STATE SCHOOL 

Phone (07) 4156 3241  Fax (07) 4156 3339 

After hours emergent contact 0427 030469 
Email: the.principal@mtperryss.eq.edu.au 

Website:  http://www.mtperryss.eq.edu.au 
Principal:  Mrs Judy White 

 

Term 1 
Week 5 

65 23 February 2012 
 

  

PRINCIPAL’S COMMENTS 
P&C News  
Thank you to the families and staff who attended this week’s special meeting of the P&C. We are 
very pleased to announce that we have a full Committee. They are as follows: 
 

• President:     Kellie-Sue Dent 
• Vice President:     Yvette McKay 
• Secretary:   Mel Morton 
• Treasurer:   Deb Dingle 
• Assistant Treasurer:  Katie Ellem 
• Canteen Convenor:  Kerry Smith  

 
Once again, thank you ladies for taking on a position and allowing us to get up and running. 
Please support the new Committee and think about volunteering in the tuckshop or assisting with 
fundraising efforts. Once again, I would really like to thank Kym Cleary, Trinette Murphy and Jess 
Mollenhagen for the professional way that they have ran the P&C over the past few years. Thank 
you ladies, and have a well-earned break….. but, don’t be strangers!! 
 
Students of the Week 
Prep, 1, 2  -  Week 3   - Lincoln Murphy for great work  ethics. 
Week 4 – Peter Mitchell for contribution to class discussion. 
Week 5 – Samantha Chappell for fabulous writing. 
Years 2, 3 , 4  -  Week 3 – Cody Brown for being very respectful. 
Week 4 – Harry Murphy for working well with others, 
Week 5  -  Jade Golding for great work ethic. 
Year 5,6,7  -   Week 3  Alec Gerdes for improved work ethic. 
Week 4 – Alaynah Rofe for improved handwriting. 
Week 5 – Tamira Harrington for always giving best work ethic. 
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Farewell 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish the Murphy family the best of luck as they travel across to 
Kalgoorlie to begin the next chapter in their life. Thank you for the commitment and loyalty that you have 
shown to Mt Perry. We wish you all the best of luck and hope that you keep in touch. 
 
Sport 
Interschool sport will begin this week for the 5/6/7 students. Softball and cricket will be played this term 
and the draw is as follows: 
 
Mt Perry V Bullyard 24th February At Mt Perry 

Mt Perry v Musgrave 2nd March At Mt Perry 

Mt Perry V Lavaring 9th March At Mt Perry 

Mt Perry V Fritz 16th March At Gin Gin 

Mt Perry V Small Schools 23rd March At Maroondan 

 

Families are most welcome to come along and support the students. They love having you there! 
 
 
School Wide Positive Behaviour 
As part of behaviour management policy at Mt Perry, students receive a certificate if they achieve ‘Star’ or 
a certificate and star badge if they achieve ‘Super Star’ status.  Previously, a letter went home to parents 
to let them know if their child was receiving their certificate on parade the following Monday. This year we 
will be advising parents of these students through our newsletter, so please take the time to check if your 
child is a recipient of an award. At this stage in the year we have no Stars or Super Stars. Many families 
will be unsure of our Behaviour Policy, so once I have discussed the review of the policy and the changes 
made, I will be sending a copy home to each family…. Some light reading before bed!! 
 
Giveaway  -  Panasonic TV   + 8 years old.  Please see Denise at the school office. 
 
Speech Pathologist   Angela Jensen, is now running a private clinic at Mt Perry State School every 
Thursday.  For more information or to discuss any concerns you may have regarding your child’s speech, 
language or literacy contact Angela on 07  41563263.  Medicare rebates and private health refunds are 
available for some individuals. 
 
Bus Meetings – Annual General Meetings 
The following bus services AGM will be held at the Mt Perry State School on Thursday 1 March , 
commencing 4.00pm. 
 
Mt Perry Primary School Bus -  P1208 
Mt Perry – Gin Gin High School Bus – S842 
Wonbah – Gaeta  School Bus – P1742. 
 
Burnett Mobile Playgroup 
Held each month in the Council Park  - next to Council Chambers in Heusmann Street commencing 
9.30am. 
March 19   August     13 
April    23   September    10 
May    21   October 15 
June   18   November     12 
July     16   December     10 
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